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Meeting was postponed until March. 

March meeting scheduled for 

March 9 at 7:00 pm at 

12810 Angel Oak Drive Huntersville 

I want to personally thank the volunteer CII Board members and various other individuals that serve in our community. Did you know that it takes significant effort to ensure that the business of the community is conducted responsibly? Did you know that invoices must be approved, contracts must be negotiated and administered, repairs made, vendors sought and sometimes released when they do not perform as promised, budgets must be prepared, in addition to addressing individual issues that arise from the 405 homes within Cedarfield II? All of this is done by some of your neighbors. Have you thought about the fact that it takes dozens of helpers to make community events happen like pool parties, Easter Egg hunts, Hallow-een events? Similarly, it takes much effort to organize and administer the community swim team? Volunteers even design and maintain our CII website. Many of these volunteers sacrifice their time every month, and most of the time their labor is not widely recognized. Perhaps you know a Board member. How about thanking them along with the many individual volunteers that labor to keep our community as nice as it is, and for protecting the investment in our homes? How about stepping up to the plate and serving as a Board member, and giving back to our community as a volunteer. The current Board needs help, and you are being called to pitch in. As a former Board member, I can say that the rewards come not from all the accolades, or perks, but from contributing to something that is for the greater good, and knowing that perhaps you made things a little better. How about committing to making a difference right here in Cedarfield?
